

President Prof Daniel T M Chan 陳德茂

Vice-Presidents Prof Anthony T C Chan Dr Johnny W M Chan 陳偉文

Hon Secretary Dr K M Chow 周啟明

Hon Treasurer Dr T F Tse

謝德富 **Council Members** Prof K L Chan 陳家亮 Dr K K Chan Dr C H Choi Prof David S C Hui 許樹昌 Dr Alexander C B Law Dr Jenny Y Y Leung Prof Y H Leung Prof Ronald C W Ma Dr Edmund K Y Sha Prof Sydney C W Tang Dr M L Wong 黄慕蓮 Dr P W Yam 任炳華 Prof M F Yuen 袁孟峰 Dr Thomas S Y Chan (co-opted) 陳守仁 Dr W C Fong (co-opted) 方榮志 Dr H Y Kwan

Hon Legal Advisor Ms Jaime C Y Lam 林趣怡

Prof Bryan P Y Yan

(co-opted) 關凱怡

(co-opted) 甄秉言

Hon Auditor Patrick Wong C.P. A. Limited 黃龍德會計師事務所有限公司

Immediate Past President Prof Philip K T Li 李錦滔

Senior Advisor Prof Richard Y H Yu



HONG KONG COLLEGE OF PHYSICIANS

香港內科醫學院

(Incorporated in Hong Kong with limited liability)

5 June 2023

To: All Chief of Service Department of Medicine

Dear all

Sir David Todd Memorial Scholarship

Our College has established the "HKCP Sir David Todd Memorial Scholarship" in remembrance of our founding President Prof Sir David Todd. The aim is to encourage young fellows from all subspecialties of Medicine to undertake overseas training in basic, translational or clinical research, or on new clinical skills with an objective to create an environment conducive to the advancement of medicine, nurturing of future academic / clinical leaders and development of international collaboration.

Enclosed please find the information on the captioned scholarship for your information. Please kindly disseminate the information to your Department's Young Fellows for their reference.

Thank you for your support on enhancing training of Physicians.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

KM Chow

Dr Chow Kai Ming Hon Secretary

Encl.